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District 105sc Convention  March 2021 

 
From Zone Chairman - Lion Yorky Tuke 
 
Zone 4H Report 
 
Since our last District Convention, unfortunately Lymington and Brockenhurst Lions Club has closed. Four of 
the former members have transferred to New Milton Lions Club. 
 
New Milton Lions Club currently has 30 members.  
Ringwood and Fordingbridge Club currently has 12 members. 
 
These two remaining clubs in the Zone are continuing to serve their communities as best they can in the 
current circumstances. Members are not able to meet face to face and neither fundraising nor service activities 
are easily carried out.   
 
 
 
Zone 4H Chairman 
Lion Yorky Tuke 
 


